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Mr. Chair,

Azerbaijan warmly welcomes the delegation of Djibouti to the third cycle of the UPR and thanks the delegation for the national report and its presentation today. 

Azerbaijan appreciates commitment of Djibouti to the UPR process and takes note of the efforts undertaken by the Government of Djibouti towards implementation of the recommendations received during the second cycle of the Universal Periodic Review. 

Azerbaijan positively notes legislative and institutional measures to improve protection and promotion of human rights, including measures dedicated to ensuring right to education for all. 

Having said that, Azerbaijan wishes to make following recommendations to Djibouti:

· First, to make every effort to submit its reports under the Conventions it has ratified
· Second, to increase its efforts to ensure right to education in all over the country;
· Third, to include measures aimed at increasing efficiency and accountability of public service into its national development strategy.

In conclusion, we wish the delegation of Djibouti a successful review.

I thank you Mister Chair.
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